
The Director UNITID, Prof. James Machoki and his team held a meeting with Prof. Richard Bowen 
of Colombia State University (USA) on 18th January, 2016.  

During the meeting, a number of research agenda were discussed including research on zoonotic 
diseases in Kenya. In addition, the two institutions agreed to participate in writing grants to enhance 
research at UNITID. 


